
 
FAFSA Appeal Fall 2018/ Spring 2019 Academic Year

Submission of the FAFSA Appeal does not guarantee a change in your eligibility. 
 
In order to receive the Peoria Promise scholarship, you must submit a FAFSA each year. Peoria Promise understands that there are special circumstances where students are not able to complete the FAFSA. Please complete this form by December 31, 2017 and return to Natalie- natalie@peoriapromise.org. The Board of Directors will review your appeal and be back in contact once a decision has been made. 
 

Student Name:   
	ICC Eservice ID: 
ICC Student ID#: 
ICC Email Address:	  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Telephone Number:  
Explain in your own words what prohibited you from meeting the verification requirements: 
 








Peoria Promise Foundation
P.O. Box 10226, Peoria, Illinois  61612-0226
Phone: (309) 999-4022   Website: www.peoriapromise.org

